
1926December 4th,

John Patterson, Kse., 
215 Caron Building, 
2050 Bleury Street, 
Montreal•

Dear Mr, Patterson:-
Thank you very much for your 

letter of yesterday with reference to the Chinese Cafe on Sherbrooke Street.
I shall take up the matter at onoe with the Liouor Commission.
V’ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


